
Friday, October 26, 2018

Thank you so much to everyone came to our field trip on Thursday!  The kids really 
enjoyed their time at the pumpkin patch.  We spent some time today painting our 
pumpkins and we will be finishing them up next week.  We worked a lot on letter 
matching and counting this week and started on assessments for the first trimester.  The 
kids also wrote about their favorite thing to do in Autumn.   
Weekly Focus

Letter - Ii

Number - 9

Shape - Trapezoid

Color - Black

Sight Words - be, good, all, did

Next week is a short week and we will be doing some fun halloween projects.  We 

will be celebrating Dia de los Muertos this year on Thursday, November 1st.  The kids 

may come to school dressed in their costumes, there will be an all school party from 

10-11 and a party in our classroom from 11-12.  You are all welcome to attend!  

November 1st will also be a half day with childcare and we will not have school next 

Friday, November 2nd.  

Please remember that we do not allow candy during snack or lunch.  I know it 

may be tempting to send a couple pieces of Halloween candy with your child, but we ask 

that you please keep it at home.

On November 14th we will be having an all school field trip to Castle Park in 

Carbondale.  We are going to get ideas for our own castle building project and have a fun 

afternoon outside.  I will be sending home a chaperone slip next week, so please be on 

the lookout for that.



The laundry schedule will be as follows:

-October: Rachatanavin Family

-November/December: Roberts Family

- January: Watters-Sandrock Family

  

Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa 


